
ARTEE's Concern about 7th CPC and 
Management's Response 

 
As a prime concern, President mailed to Prasar Bharati for the timely 

implementation of 7th CPC at par with other Central Government 

Employees. Few days back also we are pleased that Member (F) and 

Member (P) have responded positively. Work is on Right Track. 

 

Click here for Mail sent and the reply of Member (P) / Member (F). 

 

Umesh Chandra, 
President, ARTEE 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/7CPC_Implimentation.pdf

